
NEIGHBOURHOODS, INCLUSION, 
COMMUNITIES & EQUALITIES 
COMMITTEE 

Agenda Item 18(c) 

 
Brighton & Hove City Council 

 

 

Subject: Letter received from Councillor Wealls in respect of : 
Enforcement in George Street, Hove of Byelaw 
banning to touting 

Date of Meeting: 08 October 2018 

Report of: Executive Lead Officer for Strategy, Governance & 
Law  

Contact Officer: Name:  Penny Jennings Tel: 01273 291065 

 E-mail: penny.jennings@brighton-hove.gov.uk  

Wards Affected: All  

 
 FOR GENERAL RELEASE 
 
 

Action Required of the Neighbourhoods, Inclusion, Communities & Equalities 
Committee 
To receive consider the letter received from Councillor Wealls and to consider what 
further action the Committee may wish to take in respect of its contents. 

Recommendations: That the Committee determine any further action they may wish 
to take in response to Councillor Wealls’ letter. 
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